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COUNTY OF HENRICO

VIRGINIA

Property Addressing
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

	TO:
	File – Residence Inn - Airport
(Original)
	
	SUBJECT:
	Comments

	
	POD2022-00055
	
	
	

	FROM:
	Kristin Smith
	
	DATE:
	May 10, 2022

	
	
	
	
	


1. The address should change to a Trampton Road address based on the site layout.  Please reach out to Kristin Smith at smi120@henrico.us or 804-501-4284 after construction plans have been signed to change the address. 
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